
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

 

9th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Well Dressing Boards 

 

 

Every year Moor First are asked to take part in the Well Dressing and produce petal boards.  The 

children love doing this. We need some parent/carer helpers to work alongside Mrs Hall on the task 

of creating our well dressing boards.  If you can offer some time week commencing the 12th June 

then we can get groups of children to come out of lessons for short slots of time to complete 

petalling without impacting our curriculum. 

 

Please can you complete the reply slip below if you have any availability and then we can get back 

to you to confirm.  If you do not have a school DBS certificate, you will be supervised at all time.  

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Atherton 

Co Headteacher 

 

Well Dressing Petalling  

 

Name  __________________________ 

 

Link to child in school:______________________________________________       

             

I am able  / unable  to help out with the pedalling boards on the following slot: 

 

Monday 12th June    a.m______________    p.m _____________ 

  

Tuesday 13th June   a.m______________     p.m______________ 

 

Wednesday 14th June  a.m______________     p.m______________ 

 

Thursday 15th June  a.m______________     p.m______________ 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________    Date:___________________ 

 

 
Staffordshire County Council 
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